## Georgian Heights September Newsletter

1115 10th Street East, Owen Sound, ON, N4K 6B1, (519) 371-1441

Residents have been enjoying many different summer activities at Georgian these past couple months.

We had so much fun hosting our own Olympics in June. The residents really liked the Hawaiian Luau and Carnival afternoon as well and of course the weekly BBQ's and entertainment. Families are always welcome to come and enjoy the entertainment as well!

We recently enjoyed a drive to Port Elgin. We stopped at the beach to get some ice cream. Residents loved driving by the water views. We are hoping to get out for another trip this month. Hopefully the weather will cool down a bit to allow for a picnic afternoon at Harrison Park.

The program department plans on keeping the fun going for fall! If you ever have any questions regarding a program scheduled on the calendar, please feel free to reach out to *Jenna Bunn, Program Manager at (519) 371-1441*.







## Update to Surveillance Testing: (Rapid Swabs)

- --Those who are **not** fully immunized (staff, caregivers, support workers) will be required to get tested daily/prior to a visit.
- --Those who <u>are fully vaccinated</u> (staff, caregivers) will continue to get swabbed once a week as per the homes policy. We want to continue to do so as a precaution.
- -Indoor General visitors will continue to be swabbed before their visit, regardless of immunization status.
- -Outdoor General visitors do not need to be swabbed



Highlights

. . .

September 5

Penny Auction

September 7

Glen & Gang Music Hour

September 12

Grandparents Day Sundae Social

September 15

Cathy Kempert Music

September 13

Grandparents Day
Sundae Social

September 20

**Apple Taste Testing** 

September 21

Oktoberfest

Celebrations

September 23

**Residents Council** 

September 28

Harvest Social